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We are getting ready for all our summer fun and cannot wait for
what God has in store for New Beginnings Homes.

SUMMER NEWSLETTER

A SANCTUARY FOR LIFE!

This year we have celebrated the birth of FIVE babies. We are
expecting 2 more babies this fall. That is SEVEN moms who have
chosen LIFE for their little ones this year. These women were able
to choose life because of the support and generosity our volunteers
and supporters contribute. Thank you for standing with us as we
fight to make Washington State a sanctuary for LIFE!

LOOKING FOR HOUSEPARENTS

NBHomes is blessed to offer a housing and mentorship program
to women who are single, pregnant and needing support.

We are currently looking for a couple or family that loves the
Lord, has a passion for promoting life and feels called to help
women choose life for their babies. Please send us an email

at info@nbhomes.org if you or someone you know is interested
in joining our staff team!
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CURRENTLY ON CAMPUS:

4 full time staff, 2 pregnant mamas, 5 moms & their child, 1 birth mama

1 staff kid, 3 dogs, 1 cat, 1 fish, and a whole lotta Jesus

PRAISE REPORT:

A big thank you to our volunteers, Cindy & Marsha, for helping our resident,
Firdause, learn to drive. She is almost ready to take her driver’s test!




FIRE & ICE IRISH DANCE COMPANY

Our staff team was able to attend the annual Fire & Ice Irish Step
Dance performance at NorthWest Church. We were honored to be
highlighted during the event as a local non-profit organization.
Our staff team had a fun evening enjoying the performances and
sharing some stories from NBHomes residents!

OUR NEW BABIES

Maisey Grace was born April 25th. She is enjoying car rides
and painting with mom! Maisey firmly believes that she must be
held and moving 24/7 especially when she is asleep.

Mom is recovering quickly and loving introducing Maisey to
friends and family!
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Kinsley Aileen was born May 23rd. Mom is enjoying the snuggles
with her baby girl! She loves taking her out for walks around

the park and to explore new areas around the city. Kinsley Aileen
loves to sleep, eat and go for walks!

Meet the newest NBHomes baby born on June 7th. Dalia is
enjoying snuggles with mom and her time in the swing. She
has the cutest little coos. Mom and baby are doing great!
Dalia decided to arrive a week late to share a birthday with
one of our staff members.

We are so excited to have these new little blessings and their
moms staying with us in the AfterCare program!

Want to support these moms as they
care for their little ones? Check out our
NBH Moms + Babies Amazon Wishlist
for a list of items they are needing.
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OUR GREATEST NEEDS:

4¢ House Parents (Family or couple)
¢ Volunteers for yard work or bringing meals to our residents
4¢ Prayer for the residents, staff and ministries of NBHomes

¢ Interested in hosting an info table at your church, youth group
or market? Contact us for materials and guidance

We are so grateful for all your support!

202L NBHOMES BABIES:
Baby Boy Z. (February 27th) | Baby Girl R. (March 26th | Baby Girl M. (April 25th)
Baby Girl K. (May 23rd) | Baby Girl D. (June 7th)



